
 

 

            

 

07/07/2023 

DECLARATION 

 

We, Fr. James Palackal, Manager, Sacred Heart Public School Kilimala and Fr. Shiju 

Sebastian, Principal, Sacred Heart Public School Kilimala, do hereby affirm that 

the text books followed at Sacred Heart Public School Kilimala, Kottayam (Dt), 

Kerala, for the academic session 2023-2024 does not contain any objectionable 

and controversial contents. 

All  the facts stated above are true and correct to the best of our knowledge. 

Signed on 07 day of July 2023 at Changanacherry, Kottayam.  


